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Reverend Kevin Maloney, Pastor           �

Deacon Anthony Paratore�

Deacon Robert Connelly 

Saturday�Vigil  4:00pm at St. Patrick and St. Brigid�

� � � �  5:15pm at St. Charles�

� � � �  �

Sunday  � �  8am at St. Patrick and St. Brigid�

� � �         10:30am  at St. Charles�

� � � � � � �

Monday, � � 8am Mass at St. Ann’s� � � � �

Tuesday, � � 8am Mass at St. Ann’s�

Wednesday,  � 8am at St. Patrick and St. Brigid�

Thursday, � � 8am Mass at St. Ann’s�

�

�

St. Charles�St. Ann Office�Hours �

Monday� Friday    9 am to 3:00 pm�

315�468�1803�

Fax Number  487�6312�

4461 Onondaga Blvd. Syracuse, NY   13219�

www.stcharles�stanns.com�

Email  stcharles.stanns@gmail.com�

�

Faith Formation  �

315�468�1803 or 315�475�2185�

315�468�1803 for 1�7�

sguglielmi@syrdio.org for grades 8�10�

mosullivan@syrdio.org for grades 1�7�

�

St. Patrick and St. Brigid  Office Hours�

Monday�Friday    9am to 2:00pm�

315�475�2185�

www.stpatricksand stbrigids.org�

Email  stpats@stpatrickssyr.org�

�

                          THE LINKED PARISHES OF          

ST. CHARLES– ST. ANN AND ST. PATRICK AND ST. BRIGID 

April 24, 2022��

Divine Mercy Sunday�

April 24, 2022�

 



PLEASE PRAY FOR THOSE SERVING IN OUR MILITARY �

Matthew Locke, Andrew Ayres, Joseph Perry, Packy Guy,  Andy Bryant, 

Joseph Coppo, Owen Alberts, Dave Saxton, David Kaminski,  Michael 

Pizzari, Ryan Alberts, Seth Hatcher, John Rozyczko, John Rozyczko, II�

Donna Adams, Mary Aigeltinger, Sarah Albright, Phil Allen,   Teresa 

Barndollar, Edward Bargelski, Tom Baumann,  Phyllis Behan, Joseph 

Bertalli, Jane Benson, Msgr. Larry Bordonaro, Eileen Boutin, Briana, 

Nona Brockway, Cristen Brophy, Art Brzezinski,  Jennifer C., Guisseppe 

C.,Sophia Grace Castrilli, Joseph Castrilli, Larry Chalk, Anna Ciccarel-

li,  Christopher Clemons, Infant Sloane Clucas, Anne Congel, Sylvester 

Conte,  Denise Corcoran, Loretta Corcoran, Mary Courcy, Abby Cronin, 

John Danaher, Bill Darmody, Sally Daughton, Sue DeMasi, Jim DiPao-

la, Moe Donohue, Michael Dowe, Helen Driscoll, John Drury, Christine 

Edinger, Stever Effler, Kay Ellis, Sally Ennis, Karl Esmark, Dan Fahey, 

Carol Ficarra,  Shawn Garland, Gabby, Teresa Gelormini, Anne 

Gerega,  George Ginnopolus, Michael Goodyear, Jim Gorman, Dorothy 

Graser, Carol Grayson,  Bill Gunter, Chris H., Doug Hague, Jack Hal-

pin, Dylan Patrick Healy,  David Hill,  Timmy Hogan, Kara Horvatch, 

Michael Hrab, Cathy Hubert,  Holli Johnson, Chris Jones, Connor Kar-

lovitz, Joe Kane, Tommy Kearney, Shirley Kivari,  Angelo Kelly, Dorothy 

Kenyon, Christine Kleberg, Ted Kocienski, Kathy Kotz, John Krell,  

Christine LaPage, Siobhan Leonard,  Hal Lockwood, Jeffrey Mac-

Collumm,  Shawn McManus, Mary Marcellus, Eli Marposon, Margaret 

Marposon,  Virginia Martens, Sister Maureen Mastine, Kathleen May-

hew, Ron Metzger, Antonette Milazzo, Kathleen Missert, Beverly Mor-

gan, John Morse, Dr. James Andrew Mosey, Mike and Leah Nosowski, 

James Onacki, Mary Osborne Michele Dubois Payne, Arlene Peck,   

Donna Marie Pirro, Rocco Pirro, Bob Pray, Edward Purcell, Clare 

Ramsden, Angela  Ranalli,  Bill Rezak, Marcia Rhinehardt,   Patsy 

Rogge,  Lois Roy, Frank Sacco, Josephine Saccone,  David Sauer, Sister 

Mary Ellen Shirtz, Dan Schmidt, Karen Schmidt, Kimberly Schoemann,  

Jenien Seib, Steve Seiter, Paul W. and Janet Seville, Pat Sheehan,  An-

nette Sitnik, Laurie Smiley,   James Spinoso, Jr., Catherine Spinoso,  

Christine Stepien,  Mike and Gerri Strojnowski, Mark Sunderman, Mary 

Lynn T.,  Paul Talbot, Norma Taylor, Brandon Thomas, Peggy Tracy, 

Jean Tupper, Makenna Grace Turner,  Mary Jo Weinheimer, Peg Welch, 

Patricia Shea Wheeler, Carmella White, John P. White, Gerald Wickert,  

Rich Worden, Msgr. Robert Yeazel�

Please pray for the sick of our Parishes�

T�� �����	 
���
��
 �� S�. C�����
�S�. A�� ��	 S�. P������ ��	 S�. B����	�

Heavenly Father, through the Sacred Heart of your Son, Jesus, we pray for 

our brethren with serious medical problems and for those among us who 

suffer from age-related disabilities.   Amen. 

�

�

�

�

MONDAY, April 25;  MASS AT ST. ANN’S�

Reading:  1Pt5:5b�14/Mk16:15�20�

SA 8am� Parishioners�

� � � �

� � � �

TUESDAY; April 26; MASS AT ST. ANN’S�

Reading:  Acts4:32�37/Jn3:7b�15�

SA 8am    Kathleen Cavallo by Kathy BInsack�

�

� �      �� � �     �     �     �    �

WED., April 27;  MASS AT ST. PATRICK’S�

Reading:  Acts5:17�26/Jn3:16�21�

SP 8am   � Kevin Sinclair by Mary Theresa and Ted�

� � Peter Coleman y Mary Lou Bergandi Murphy�

� � � Barbara Roehrig by Walto Family�

� � � �

� �

THURSDAY, April 28;  MASS AT   ST. ANN’S�

Reading:  Acts5:27�33/Jn3:31�36�

SA 8am� Tom Foster by Terry and Eamon Coffey 

and Mary Lee Gilmartin�

�

� �      �

SATURDAY, April 30; �

Reading:  Acts6:1�7/Jn6:16�21�

SP 4pm     Edsall Payne by Family�

� � � Antoinette Caggiano by Family�

� � � �

SC 5:15pm� Barbara Ostrom by Linda and Tom 

Sexton�

�

� �     �       �� � � � � �

SUNDAY, May 1;  �

Reading:  Acts5:27�32,40b�41/Rv5:11�14/Jn21:1�10�

SP  8am� Peggy Corning by Family�

� � � Peter Coleman by Lynn Family�

�

SC 10:30am� Bernie Schmidt /birthday by Family�

� � � � �

�

�

�

� � � � � � �

� � � � �

Prayer Requests�

�

 Would you like us to pray for your intentions?  

Prayer requests can be emailed to Sister Eileen 

McGrath at   emcgrath128@gmail.com.  Your requests go 

directly to the Blessed and Broken Prayer Group who will 

pray for your intention.  All prayer requests are held in con-

fidence and are known only to the prayer intercessors.   �

   �

“Do not worry about anything, but in everything  by prayer 

and supplication with thanksgiving let your     requests be 

made known to God.”� � � � � � � �

� Philippians  4:6�



      St. Patrick’s and St. Brigid’s Food Pantry has moved to 501 Avery Ave. �

 

 

 

 

Eucharistic  Ministers 

Saturday , April 30   4pm  Deacon Tony 

         Anne Gallagher 

         Sarah Fisher 

         

Sunday, May 1     8am  Deacon Tony 

         Bev Murphy 

         John Murphy 

 Lectors 

Saturday, April 30   4pm  Mike Ponto 

  

 

Sunday, May 1    8am  Kristen Smith 
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Dear Members of our parish community,�

��

��������� I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

everyone for their continued support and 

generosity. It is with gratitude that I am humbled 

and pleased to be able to say we at St. Patrick’ 

and St. Brigid’s are able to pay our 2021 Hope 

Appeal assessed amount of $34,793.05 in full 

due to your generous donations.�Our parish 

continues to be a vibrant faith filled community 

thanks to people like you. We have a solid 

foundation. We are a worshipping community. We 

offer ministries to people from birth to death. The 

“we” is all of us. We are a family. We are the body 

of Christ, the Church. We rely and depend on 

each other to step forward and use our God�given 

skills and talents in a faithful way.�

��

Fr. Kevin����

Mark your Calendars for some very exciting dates com-

ing up.�

Please Join us On Friday April 29th from 5-7 for our Parish Hap-

py Hour at Coleman's. All are welcome. Entertainment by Shawn 

Halloran. Let's pray for good weather so we can be outside in the 

lower parking lot.   �

July 15�16, 2022 for the first time in 2 years we 

will �have our Irish festival in the Parking lot. Along 

with our Irish Sweepstakes Drawing (Tickets are now 

On Sale) . There will be plenty of music , Games of 

chance, and good Irish Craic.�

July 24, 2022 Our Parish Captain and Crew 

Golf tournament.�

Stay tuned for more exciting information to 

follow on all three of these events.��

St. Patrick's � St. Brigid's� Altar Serving �Attention 

Future Altar Servers of �

St. Patrick’s � St. Brigid’s�

There will be a class for all future Altar Servers�

Sunday May 15, 2022 at �

St. Patrick’s �St. Brigid’s�

 9:00 am�

This class is open to all children�

who have made their First Communion��

�

Mr. Goodnough�

Deadline for Tipp Hill College Scholarship applica-

tions is April 30th. �This is a �$1,000 scholarship 

for a college�bound Tipperary Hill student. �

Must graduate from high school this year and live 

in Tipperary Hill Neighborhood Association bound-

aries.��

Guidance counselors in all high schools have ap-

plication information.� If you cannot get details 

from them, email�tipphillassoc@gmail.com.�



�

GIVE YOUR GIFTS ONLINE!�

IT’S SAFE.  IT’S SIMPLE.  ITS CONVENIENT.�

1.� VISIT www.stpatricksand stbrigids.org  OR�

� www.stcharles�stanns.com and click Give 

� Online.�

2.� Select the collection or event of your choice�

3.� Set up your donation or payment.  That’s it!�

�

 

 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and may perpetual light shine 

upon them.  May their souls and all the souls of the faithful departed 

rest in peace.  Amen. 

   Frieda Robinson, Sheila Etoll, Kevin Walsh 

There are COVID test kits available in the entranceway of 

the churches.  Please help yourself.    No charge! 

 

 

Father, we ask your assistance in letting go of ideals, old 

patterns or habits that  no longer serve us, arguments 

and limited beliefs.  May we remember that letting go is 

a healthy practice to maintain joy and peace within our 

hearts as well as our lives.  

 

 

Family Perspective 

Jesus connects PEACE and FORGIVENESS in today’s   

gospel.  In our families we will only experience peace to 

the extent that we forgive one another  Peace is pur-

chased with the currency of forgiveness.  When we al-

low our anger and pride to lock out others, we also lock 

out peace and harmony.   

 Bud Ozar 

Get your Mother’s Day Sweepstakes ticket before Mother’s Day, May 

8th to be in the Mother’s Day drawing.  There will be 5 lucky winners to 

win $100.00 each!  

Tickets are $60.00 each and can be purchased at the St. Patrick and 

St. Brigid parish office.    

  Sanctuary lights for the week of April 17-23 will be lit 

 in loving memory of Dennis and Beverly Morgan by Family 

  Sanctuary lights for the week of April 24-30 will be lit 

   in loving memory of Janet Hayes by Family 

PLEASE NOTE!! 

Mother's Day - May 8, 2022, we will be celebrating First 

Communion at St. Patrick and St. Brigid and Mass will be 

moved to 9:00 Am   



St. Charles�St. Ann�

2021�2022 FISCAL YEAR COLLECTION REPORT�

� � � � � � Actual             Budget�     donation�

Year to date�� � 338,917.93�    395,930.00�

April 3� � � �     6,820.00         8,530.00�

April 10� � �     6,715.00� �  8,530.00     �

April 17� � �   10,150.00� �  8,530.00�

April 24� � � � � � �

Online for April �     6,471.00� �  5,080.00�

 �

Collections YTD      369,073.93     426,600.00�

�

 �

Bills Paid this week: � � � � � � �

Payroll� � � � � � � � � � �     4,264.56�

Diocese of Syracuse                                                13,988.88�

Wegmans  Milk Mission                                              921.20�

�

Our Hope Appeal Goal for the year 20�21 is $57,159.00�

To date, we have received donations of $43,029.00.  If you 

have not yet done so, please prayerfully consider making a 

pledge.  Our balance due the diocese is $ 14,130.00�

�

Thank you for your continued support!�

�

   �

�

          �

�

� �     �

 

 

Eucharistic Ministers  

    

Saturday; April 30 5:15pm    Jeff Noce, Al Fuller 

   

 

Sunday; May 1  10:30am   Joanne Bataglia, Terri Condon 

      First Communion Day!    

              

 Bishop Ludden Minister   Rosemary Monticello  

Lector 

Saturday; April 30  5:15pm  Mary Lou Paratore  

              

Sunday; May 1   10:30am  First Communion Students

  

St. Charles-St. Ann Food Pantry 

Our most needed items:  canned fruit, cereals of all kinds, mac and cheese, past and sauce, crackers/cookies. Peanut butter and jelly/jam 

Monetary donations may be placed in an envelope and marked FOOD PANTRY  and placed in the weekend collection.  Or checks can be mailed to 

Marie Cullen  404 Parsons Drive, Syracuse, NY  13219   Please make checks payable to St. Charles– St. Ann Food Pantry. 

  For the month of April  candles have been lit  

              in loving memory of Phil and Ida Corso   

            by Kathy and Denny 

I hope you have been blessed this Easter season. 

You have blessed our parish and the Afghan refu-

gees with a multitude of personal hygiene� and 

cleaning items which will be donated to Catholic 

Charities Refugee Resettlement this week. You 

always come through and I want to personally 

thank everyone who donated this year. Imagine, 

leaving your country and having to settle in a 

country where you do not know the language, cus-

toms or even if you will be welcomed. �

God Bless You All!�

Sister Eileen 

Respect Life 

On March 8, the city council of Alexandria, VA, was set to consider a 

proclamation that was to recognize March 10 as “Abortion Provider 

Appreciation Day.”  According to the proclamation, this day would 

“celebrate the courage, compassion and the high quality care that 

abortion providers and clinic staff provide.”  Bishop Michael Burbridge 

of Arlington spoke out against the proposal and called on Catholic 

residents of Alexandria “to express their opposition to this 

proclamation,” and for everyone else in the diocese to “proclaim the 

Gospel of life by word and example.”  However, following the outcry, 

Mayor Justin Wilson of Alexandria pulled the item from the agenda.  We 

thank Bishop Burbridge for speaking out so strongly, and we implore 

Catholics to continue to speak out against all glorification of abortion.   



Holy Hour of Mercy 

Please join us on Thursdays for recitation of the 

Divine Mercy Chaplet at St. Ann’s Church.  Every 

Thursday at 3pm we pray for the residents of 

Francis House.   

The FIRST  Thursday of the month we have a holy hour 3-

4pm with Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament.   

Tuesday Prayer Group 3-4pm at St. Charles in the 

Church.    

Blessed and Broken Prayer Group will continue meeting at 

6pm at St. Ann’s as our regular time frame.   

The Rosary will be recited after morning Masses during the 

week.  Consider staying and praying the rosary for peace.  

 

 

HOPE for bereaved is holding a Trunk Treasure Garage Sale 

Saturday, May 21, 2022;  10am-4pm       St. Ann’s Church Parking Lot 

VENDORS NEEDED:   Bring your car/van, open it up and sell your 

goods.  Vendors please note:  What you bring into the sale, you must 

remove at the conclusion of the sale.  There will be no dumpsters 

available. 

Donation:   $25. per space  to sign up for a vendor spot, call Leslie or 

Roxanne at HOPE for Bereaved,. 315-475-9675 

Space is limited! 

From Deacon Tony …….Training for New Altar Servers 

 

     Anyone who has made his or her First Eucharist or anyone older 

who would like to be trained to serve at the altar, please contact me 

and we will set up a time for training sessions.  As you know it is a 

great privilege to serve at the altar and your presence doing so cer-

tainly enhances our liturgies.  You will be trained to serve for the 5:15 

and/or 10:30 Masses.  Please contact me at 315-468-2283, as soon as 

possible or via email at tparatore@syrdio.org.     

Hope to hear from you!  

Renewing Catholic Family Life, April 30, 9 am - 3 

pm, Holy Family, Syracuse*   

 

It is in the family home where the seeds of disci-

pleship are planted.  Join us for this free workshop 

where we will explore the "Liturgy of Domestic 

Church Life," a way Catholic families can make 

faith the source of the warmth in their homes!  Dr. 

Gregg and Lisa Popcak, family therapists and de-

velopers of this model,  will be with us to answer 

questions and help us bring this approach to fami-

lies in our diocese. The workshop is open to all! So 

please plan to attend ! 

Attention Eucharistic Ministers and Lectors of St. Charles-St. Ann’s 

By now you should have received the latest schedules for your 

ministries.  Looking ahead to the summer schedule, if you know of any 

dates that you will be away or unable to serve, please contact Mary 

Lou Paratore as she will be working on that schedule.  

315-468-2283 or aparatore1@verizon.net                   Thank you!   

This is NOT a TRIVIAL Matter! 

TRIVIA NIGHTS WILL BEGIN AGAIN ON FRIDAY NIGHT, May 6th 

at 7pm in the Media Room at St. Ann’s.  Please park around 

the back of the building.   

It’s lots of fun and best of all we get to get-together with 

our friends we’ve been missing!   

$ 5.00 per person.  Come join the fun! 

 

Please note!! 

First Communion for St. Charles-St. Ann students will be on 

Sunday, May 1st at the 10:30am Mass.   All are most 

welcome to attend to share in this special day! 
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MAKE MORE POSSIBLE.
solvaybank.com

MEMBER FDIC

ALL FORMS OF  
INSURANCE

Nick Masterpole • Carl Masterpole 
Martin Masterpole
473-9622

1524 W Fayette Street, Syracuse, NY 13204
Fax 473-9623

Cooking and Catering with a Contemporary Twist
Let Us Cater Your Next Event

(315) 929-0633
Operating at St. Ann’s Parish

Gasparini Fence Company 
Stop By Our Showroom

315-488-4419
www.syracusefencing.com 

5072 Smoral Rd • Camillus, NY

Tindall Funeral Home Inc.
1921 W. Genesee St.

315-468-5521
Family Owned & Operated
www.TindallFH.com

2718 James Street
Syracuse, NY 13206

Phone: 315-463-0621
Fax: 315-463-7703

e-mail: karl@lutzmonuments.com
www.lutzmonuments.com

Commercial & Residential
Sales • Service • Installation

315-437-7194
www.cooneyair.com

2516 LODI STREET
SYRACUSE, NY 13208

5298 So. Terry Road, Suite #3, Syracuse, NY 13219
Gerald F. Danaher, DDS

General Dentistry
Phone: 315-468-3327 • Fax: 315-468-3144

Continued cheerfulness
is a sign of wisdom.

Slainte!

THE BLARNEY
STONE INN
314 Avery Avenue

Syracuse, NY 13204
(315) 487-9675

www.grafelectric.netwww.grafelectric.net

315-387-9988315-387-9988
Email: Email: cgraf@grafelectric.netcgraf@grafelectric.net

QUALITY ELECTRICAL SERVICEQUALITY ELECTRICAL SERVICE

COMPETITIVE PRICESCOMPETITIVE PRICES

PARISHIONERPARISHIONER

Quality Service Since 1987Quality Service Since 1987

Contact Douglas Shaller 
to place an ad today! 
dshaller@4LPi.com or 
(800) 477-4574 x6458
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Edward J. Ryan 
& Son

Funeral Home
 Chad M. Ryan,
Jillian A. Ryan

3180 Bellevue Avenue
Syracuse, NY

(315) 468–3443

Parishioner Owned  
& Operated

315-488-0921
1841 W FAYETTE STREET  

SYRACUSE, NY 13204

315-468-5108
nina.purhenn@brookdale.com

Now an all-inclusive community

BROOKDALE
BELLEVUE
Assisted Living  
and Alzheimer’s  
& Dementia Care

351 Main Street, Phoenix  
315-695-3376

9562 Main Street, Brewerton  
315-676-2333

5425 W. Genesee Street, Camillus  
315-468-0616

www.sweetwoodsmem.com

Since 1949

488-3164
104 Myron Road

www.samraoflorist.com
In Your Community for Over 60 Years

Phone   468-1512
2001 Milton Avenue Solvay, New York 13209

Air Conditioning • Brake-Electrical Cooling
NYS Safety Inspection • Goodyear Tires

Emission Service

GARCIA’S
AUTOMOTIVE

SERVICE

2208 W. Genesee Street
Syracuse

204 W. Seneca Street
Manlius

(315) 468-6281

5431 W. Genesee St.
Camillus, New York 13031

(315) 487-2412
www.BuranichFH.com


